
The dissemination team of OS`Despot Stefan Visoki` organized numerous activities regarding the 

Erasmus+ project CATCH – Climate and Threats on Cultural Heritage. 

- As part of the ``Days of Serbian Spiritual Transformation'', on Thursday, August 24, 2023, an 

Exhibition of Folk Art and Creativity was held in the city park. We took advantage of the 

opportunity and set up a stand in the park where we handed out brochures about the CATCH 

project - Climate and threats to cultural heritage and talked to numerous passers-by who were 

happy to stop and listen to our story. At the same time, they looked at photos from our 

mobilities in project partners` countries. It was a very nice occasion to meet our fellow citizens, 

as can be seen in the numerous photos. 

- On August 25th we went to the secondary school Technical School in Despotovac and talked to 

our colleagues about our project. 

- On August 28th we went to the primary school `Stefan Nemanja` in Stenjevac in Despotovac 

Municipality and talked to our colleagues about our project and Erasmus+. 

- On August 29th we went to the primary school in Veliki Popovic in Despotovac Municipality and 

talked to our colleagues about our project and Erasmus+. 

- On August 30th, a local TV Strela came to our school and our students, as well as the Head 

Mistress and local coordinator, talked about the project, about Erasmus+ and our impressions 

from the mobilities.  

- An article about the project and Erasmus+ appeared in the local newspaper Novi Put. 

- An information about the project and Erasmus+ appeared on the school website. 

- An article about the project and Erasmus+ is prepared and sent to our team for the school 

magazine to appear for the School Day on October 18th. 

- Recycling is put as the obligatory part in the school annual programme for all students and 

teachers in our school. 

We will continue to disseminate our project in the future as it is very good and interesting project. 

  


